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April 13, 2023

Dear Colleagues,

Throughout the spring semester, I have enjoyed mee�ng with so many of you, our campus community members. With
each interac�on, I am reminded of how special Citrus College is and the important role you play in the lives of our
students. As we prepare for spring break, I wanted to take a moment to thank you and share a few important updates.

Enrollment
I am thrilled to report that our enrollment con�nues to climb each day. As of Thursday, April 13, our unduplicated
headcount enrollment is 9,878 students. Our spring 2023 projected number of full-�me equivalent students (FTES) is
currently at 3,348, compared to 3,157 in spring 2022, which is an increase of approximately 6% over last spring. This
extraordinary achievement would not be possible without the efforts of each of you - our dedicated faculty and staff.
Thank you for suppor�ng our students every day as we work together to build our enrollment back toward pre-
pandemic levels.

Commencement
On March 21, the Citrus Community College District Board of Trustees approved revisions to the 2022-2023 academic
calendar as recommended by our campus governance commi�ees, which included moving commencement to Friday,
June 16, at 6 p.m. I am looking forward to celebra�ng our amazing students with our campus community, our
students and their families, on a new date and �me.

Upcoming Events
If your schedule permits, I hope to see you at our upcoming Tenured Faculty and Re�rees Recep�on in the Campus
Center on Tuesday, May 16, at 3:30 p.m. before the board mee�ng. We will celebrate five faculty members receiving
tenure and recognize the re�rement of 14 faculty and staff, as well as thank them for their dedicated service to Citrus
College.

I would also like to take this opportunity to invite you to my next open office hour - in-person or via Zoom - on
Tuesday, April 25, at 2:45 p.m. To reserve a specific mee�ng �me, please contact Raquel Perez at
raperez@citruscollege.edu.

In closing, I want to express my gra�tude for the impact you have on the lives of our students. I hope you are able get
some rest and I wish you a wonderful second half of the spring semester!

Sincerely,

Greg Schulz, Ed.D.
Superintendent/President
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